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Madam President and Fellow Councilors:
The Committee on Divisional Activities, DAC, in partnership with the Committee on International Activities (IAC), recently completed a review of a white paper to help divisions identify, evaluate, and pursue international engagement opportunities.  Final edits will be made to the document prior to sharing it with the divisions in September. 
The committee received an update on the Meeting Abstracts Programming System, also known as MAPS. Staff outlined several changes to MAPS, as well as a number of changes regarding the process by which the programs are developed. Two sessions are being offered in Boston to train program chairs on these recent upgrades.  In addition, web-based training will be available beginning in October.  
DAC was briefed on a recently-created task force seeking to enhance the content and functionality of the acs.org web pages that help division and local section volunteers execute their duties.  The task force, which is being led by the Board Committee on Professional and Member Relations, will address other issues as well, and will include representation from DAC.
DAC voted to fund 14 Innovative Project Grants (IPG) totaling $77,050.  The committee will consider another set of IPG proposals during the San Diego National Meeting next March; the deadline for that round of submissions is February 1, 2016.
DAC continues to implement a plan designed to permit divisions to share best practices. Among the next steps in this process, DAC will hold a webinar with division leaders in September or October to better understand the areas in which division leaders are most interested in learning about best practices.  
Operating as a DAC subcommittee, the Multidisciplinary Program Planning Group is proposing the following 2018 national meeting themes to the divisions for their consideration: (Display DAC 2018 Theme Slide Here).
Finally, DAC congratulates the following divisions for winning ChemLuminary Awards last night: (Display DAC ChemLuminary Slide Here).
Madam President and fellow Councilors, this concludes my last Council report.       
Post CPC, 8.18.15
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